
Nisei Veterans Committee & Foundation Scholarship

Frequently Ask Questions (FAQ)
Updated: October 2024

Can I apply to more than one scholarship?

Yes. Students may apply to more than one scholarship in an academic year, however if selected,

they will only be awarded one.

How do I submit my application?

Students may submit completed applications via GoogleForm, email, or post.

Can I apply for a scholarship if I do not live in Washington State?

No. Only residents of Washington State may apply for the NVC/NVC Foundation scholarships

(Col. Jimmie Kanaya Scholarship, Women’s Auxiliary Committee Scholarship, Okagesama de

Scholarship). Graduate students enrolled in the University of Washington School of Pharmacy

program are eligible to apply to the Mark Shigihara Scholarship.

Can I submit unofficial transcripts?

No. Please have your institution send your official transcripts via email or post.

Can I send letters of recommendation on behalf of my reference?

No. Letters of recommendation must be sent directly to the scholarship committee by reference

via email or post. Letters must be on official letterhead (if available) and include references’

signature.

Can I apply for a scholarship multiple years in a row?

Students awarded a scholarship may not reapply in the future. Students who apply for a

scholarship and do not receive an award are invited to reapply the following year.

For further questions, please contact us at: NVCfoundationscholarship@gmail.com
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